
 

 

End of Life Announcement 

Date June 2nd 2023 
ID. 2322-122 
 
TRACO POWER TSPC-DCM series 

To whom it may concern 
 
A crucial component used in the production for TRACO POWERs TSPC-DCM Series (introduced 
2010) has become impossible to source due to its sudden discontinuation.  
 
In consequence, TRACO POWER is forced to announce the End of Life (EOL) status 
of the TSPC-DCM series. 
 
Mass production has been stopped but affected customers may order from our remaining 
warehouse and distribution stock. 
 
 
Customers may also look for a TRACO POWER replacement at the dedicated category page 
System Solutions on our website or assess our recommendation below. 
 
TSPC-DCM series            Potential Replacement 

TSPC-DCM600 TSP-REM600 series 
-> 24VDC input with up to 600 Watt output power 

  
 
We thank you for your understanding and apologize for any resulting inconveniences. * 
 
Simeon Tremp 
Product Manager 
 
 
 
 

 

* Customers may also register for of the <<Keep Me Updated>> feature available on our individual product websites. This feature serves for 

receipt of real-time technical or status related product change notifications. 

https://www.tracopower.com/int/series/tspc-dcm
https://www.tracopower.com/int/din-rail/system-solutions
https://www.tracopower.com/int/series/tsp-rem
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